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Hi everyone, the year has zoomed by and sadly we have had to forgo the Counties mid winter xmas due to many 

date clashes and unavailable committee members. 

Remember to share your news by adding to the newsletter, by contacting a committee member so we can add to 

the newsletter. 

So what’s coming up? 

 

Any other ideas you would like us to investigate. 
Ashley has also offered the Bush Tramway Club as an option in the future. 
Remember we need to get the trophy back this year, can’t let counties beat us again, we need you 
members to help us get it back  
Anyone want to share your expertise and produce this newsletter? 
Anyone ready to take on the IT development, John is in training but as president is a busy man 
Hope to hear your fabulous ideas and see you soon at counties,  
Kind regards and happy travels, Jan and your diligent committee. 

25th-27th November 

2016            

Counties            

Sports /Xmas party  

  

February 2017 

Safari  
(Dates to be 
advised) 

“The Forgotten 
Highway”  
 
Doug Ball has 
offered to show 
us around      
New Plymouth 
when we pass 
through 

 

March 2017      
(Dates to be advised) 

Whangamata        

Weekend stay over 

by river 

 

November 

2016 

Wellington club 

 World congress 


